
 

March 19, 2021 

To all faculty, staff and students, 

 

          Continuation of Japanese Government Border Enforcement Measures 

 

The following measures for border enforcement which have been decided to be in effect 

until the lifting of the state of emergency will remain in effect for the time being. 

 

(1) Temporary suspension of "Business Track" and "Residence Track" 

 (2) Temporary suspension of new entry into Japan from all countries and regions 

 (3) Temporary suspension of exceptional measures for returnees and re-entrants to Japan 

after short-term business travels to all countries and regions 

 

The measures for border enforcement are reviewed and reviewed daily, therefore, 

any persons who plan to accept visitors from abroad or travel abroad need to confirm 

the information on the Ministry of Foreign Affairs website and check the latest 

information from Japanese Embassy for your destination. 

 

《Reference URLs》 

 Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan 

「New measures for border enforcement」    

https://www.mofa.go.jp/mofaj/press/release/press3_000458.html（Japanese） 

   https://www.mofa.go.jp/press/release/press3e_000190.html（English） 

  「Phased Measures for Resuming Cross-Border Travel」 

    https://www.mofa.go.jp/mofaj/ca/cp/page22_003380.html（Japanese） 

    https://www.mofa.go.jp/ca/cp/page22e_000925.html（English） 

  「Border enforcement measures to prevent the spread of novel coronavirus (COVID-

19)」 

    https://www.mofa.go.jp/mofaj/ca/fna/page4_005130.html（Japanese） 

    https://www.mofa.go.jp/ca/fna/page4e_001053.html（English） 

  Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare 

  「New Measures for Border Enforcement」 

    https://www.mhlw.go.jp/stf/seisakunitsuite/bunya/0000121431_00209.html

（Japanese only） 
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